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Police Need Help Identifying Burglary Suspects 

 
Tualatin Police are asking for the public’s help in identifying the individuals shown in the 

attached photos, in connection with a burglary.  On March 14, 2022, at approximately 2:40 am, 

the three suspects were seen on camera forcing entry into the Sunglass Hut, located at 

Bridgeport Village Mall, and stealing multiple sunglasses and apparel. 

 

The three suspects are potentially linked to additional burglaries in the Washington County area. 

All were wearing dark clothing, gloves and face coverings. One of the pictured suspects 

appears to be wearing eyeglasses. The three suspects arrived and left in a red or maroon 

colored 2018-2019 Ford Escape. 

 

Anyone with information is asked to contact Det. B. Powell with the Tualatin Police Department 

at 503-519-8212 and reference case #22-005043. Individuals who wish to remain anonymous 

can call the tip-line at 503-691-0285 or submit a tip at Crime Stoppers of Oregon. 

 

No further information at this time. 
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